
Amended Access Route 

We have amended the access route to our proposed quarry site.  Originally we suggested an access 

route through the existing quarry of Mac Mix Ltd.  The amended route would leave the existing entry 

road prior to Mac Mix and travel over unoccupied ground, the route would also provide access for 

Weir’s Construction to their proposed quarry.  With this proposed route there would not be a 

dependency on other permit holders. 

 

 

 


